
The Trenton Educational Foundation (TEF) is proud to announce 
its Spring 2018 grants and special projects! 

The TEF funds special projects and grants to enable faculty members seeking to undertake innovative classroom projects at 
all grade levels. Funds raised by TEF are used to support six core areas of education: Technology and Learning, Scholastic 
Enhancement, Arts and Education, Cultural Enrichment, Continuing Education, and Professional Development. 

This year’s Spring 2018 grants totaled $7799 and Spring 2018 special projects totaled an additional $6500. 

The Spring 2018 grants are: 

•	 Flexible seating for 1st and 2nd grade classrooms at Hedke School
•	 Kindle Fire handhelds for students at Arthurs Middle School so faculty can monitor their behavioral progress
•	 Computer coding training for the technology department at Arthurs Middle School
•	 Take home reading books for students at Anderson School to improve early childhood literacy
•	 Physical training tracking software to be used in conjunction with the new physical training room at Trenton High School

The Spring 2018 Special Projects are: 

•	 Black Out Bullying- a program to help eliminate bullying.
•	 Challenge Day- a program that builds empathy and inspires a school-wide movement of compassion and positive 

change by addressing personal issues such as cliques, gossip, rumors, negative judgments, teasing, harassment, 
isolation, stereotypes, intolerance, racism, sexism, bullying, violence, suicide, homophobia, hopelessness, 
apathy, and hidden pressures to create an image, achieve or live up to the expectations of others.

The work of the TEF is funded by the donations from community members as well as our fundraising events such as 
the TEF Tailgate and the TEF Signature Event. If you are interested in supporting the work of the Trenton Educational 
Foundation, please consider attending or becoming a sponsor of a TEF fundraiser. 

Please send an email to mail@trentonedfoundation.org for information or, to donate to the TEF, 
please click on the link below. Thank you for supporting Trenton students!


